Seven Hills West Public $chool

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 2024

Tuesday 14* May 2024 and Thursday 16t May 2024

Dear Parents/Caregivers

The school photographer will be attending our school on the amended following
dates:

Tuesday 14*" May 2024
- Whole School photos
- Pre-School Emu photos

- Extra-Curricular photos
- Kindy 2025 promotional photos

Thursday 16*" May 2024
- Pre-School Wombat photos

- Catch-up photos
- Sibling photos
Photos are now only able to be ordered ONLINE (refer to the flyer for instructions).
Orders are to be placed and paid ONLINE, by Friday 3" May 2024.

Even if you are not purchasing photos, all students have their photo taken on the day.

Please ensure your child is in full school uniform (excluding preschoolers) on photo

days.

Ms S Clements Mrs S Sloan
Principal Coordinator
09.04.24

Cnr Lucas Road and Sackuville Street Seven Hills NSW 2147
Telephone: 9622 2136 Facsimile: 9831 6437 Email: sevenhillw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Head to our website to view the available
packages and to place your order

Seven Hills West Public School

VISIT OUR WEBSITE & ENTER THIS CODE

X1406EL52HW

www.theschoolphotographer.com.au




